To the UCLA Community,


	The Interfraternity Council (IFC) apologizes for the statement that was provided in the recent article the Daily Bruin posted on April 24th, 2019 at 10:52 PM. In addition, the Council would like to clarify some statements made in the article. The IFC does not have a Council Judicial Process on investigations done by Title IX. We support any investigation into allegations of sexual violence within the UCLA community and may cooperate with CARE and Title IX, the office who adjudicates allegations, as appropriate. The IFC takes all allegations seriously and is committed to creating a safe and enriching environment for all Bruins. When incidents are reported, the IFC takes each allegation seriously.

The IFC supports initiatives that facilitate Title IX training and education for the entire Greek community. In addition to all members attending additional community-wide Title IX and CARE annual workshops, new IFC fraternity members also attend a new member forum which includes a presentation and discussion on sexual violence, among other topics pertinent to our community. The IFC will continue to work to educate all its constituent chapters to create a safer community for all.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The IFC would also like to clarify that we do not speak on behalf of the Office of Fraternity and Sorority Life. The Office of Fraternity and Sorority Life does not investigate individual sexual assault allegations, and they did not come to the conclusion that “no wrongdoing was found in the actions taken by the chapter executive board and all procedures were done in accordance with University and IFC Policy”. 

On behalf of the Interfraternity Council, I would like to apologize once again for the misinformation provided to the Daily Bruin. The Interfraternity Council strives to educate its members and create a safe environment for everyone in the UCLA community.


Best,
Joshua Kaplan
UCLA Interfraternity President


